16/17/0??
Minutes of the Meeting of the Finance Committee of Quatt Malvern Parish Council  held on Thursday 26thst January 2017

??. Present
Mr L E Chitty (Chairman)
Cllrs R. E. Brown, Mrs C. Hulland and Mrs J. A. Yates

 Also Present
Mr W.S. Griffiths (Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) 
 Apologies for Absence 
[bookmark: _GoBack]An apology for absence  was received from Cllr D. Purchase
Declaration of Interests
No interests were declared
Precept 2017/2018
Recommendation  to Council that a precept of £5930 be requested from Shropshire Council for the Financial Year 2017/18. This was the same amount as the precept for 2016/17 and would result in a council tax charge of £68.91 per annum for an average household.
Budget Estimates 2017/2018
Recommendation to Council  that the budget estimates for 2016/17, as set out in the Clerk’s report be approved, subject to the sum of £100 being included for grass cutting/maintenance in the budget estimates for 2017/18.

The meeting concluded at 7.00pm
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